
 

Dated: 22nd February, 2018 

 

NOTICE 
All students of BBA 2nd Year 4th Semester are here by 
informed that a One Day Industry Visit program has been 
arranged at Anmol Industries Limited, Dankuni Plant on 24th 
February, 2018. For this regard transportation has been 
arranged to pick up & drop students from college to the 
plant. All the students of above mentioned department are 
instructed to be present on college premises at 9:15AM 
sharp on the above mentioned date for the visit. Every 
student need to be in college uniform and need to carry pen 
and paper for taking notes.  

For any further clarification contact with your respective 
department. 

 

By Order, 

Training & Placement Cell 
Techno India Hooghly 

 


